
  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

General Meeting Notice 
 
 
Sisters & Brothers, 
 
Due to COVID-19, the government has mandated 
restrictions on group gatherings. We have not been 
allowed to have our monthly General Meetings.  
 
Local 111 is following these restrictions.  
 
This will remain in effect, until further notice. 
 
In Solidarity, 
 

            
Balbir Mann     Mike McMillan     Lee Stebner             Raj Purewal               Jessie Rana             Ray Beattie 
Unifor111 President      Unifor111 Vice President    Unifor111 Vice President       Unifor111 Financial Secretary     Unifor111 Recording Secretary    Unifor111 CTS Table Officer 
Cell: 604.374.5900      Cell: 778.980.0132      Cell: 604.499.1150          Cell: 604.790.1464                   Cell: 604.980.0489        Cell: 778.980.0136 
President@Unifor111.com       VP1@Unifor111.com      VP2@Unifor111.com          Finance@Unifor111.com             RecSec@Unifor111.com        CTSEO@Unifor111.com    
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